
Town of Bradley 
Public Budget Hearing 
November 14, 2005  6:00 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairman Jack Huston called the meeting to order. Present were supervisors Elsie Bartz, Bill 
Jelinek and Kevin Koth. There were 11 residents present. 
 
Supervisor Elsie Bartz and Clerk Ann Eckman explained the changes in the budget.  
 
Diana Smith asked that the $1,000.00 that had been cut in the Plan Commission budget be put 
back in as there may be expenses for a Town sub-division ordinance.  
 
M/M Jelinek/Huston to add $1,000.00 back into the Plan Commission budget. Passed 4-0 
 
M/M to adjourn. Diana Smith/Byron Lange. Motion passed. 
 
 
 
Special Town Meeting of the Electors 
November 14, 2005 
Immediately following the Public Budget Hearing 
 
M/M to approve the 2005 highway expenditures of $490,000.00. Byron Lange/Robert Eisenman. 
Motion passed. 
  
M/M to adopt the 2005 tax levy to be paid in 2006 in the amount of $600,233.00. Byron Lange/John 
Swarmer. Motion passed. 
 
M/M to adjourn. Bob Eisenman/Harry Gladwin  Motion passed. 
 
 
 
Town Board Meeting 
November 8, 2004 
Immediately following the Special Meeting of the Electors 
 
M/M to adopt the 2006 budget in the amount of $939,400.00 Bartz/Koth Motion passed   
 
M/M to adjourn Koth/Jelinek Motion passed. 
 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 


